
 MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD 

What a great week! There have been many positives to take us through into the weekend including a productive meeting 

with parents this week who have formed a new PTA - more to follow about this but I am extremely grateful to all who have 

put their names forward to support Maple Tree. We have children practicing really hard for their assemblies and  

yesterday we served breakfast to 198 pupils and their grandparents! It is such a lovely time of year and when we can have 

shared events it makes it even more special. Year 2 kick off our run of Christmas assemblies next week and we look forward 

to welcoming you to share in this with us. Please note the start times of 9:15am. 

As you will see over the page, we have shared some photos taken yesterday with you and our aim will be to upload some 

more onto our website. We take photos to capture the moments but with a keen eye on ensuring that safeguarding remains 

a priority, therefore we ask that you do not take photos or videos during the Christmas assemblies (and other school 

events). We will take some to put onto the website so that you can look at these but we have a number of children who do 

not have photo permissions and we need to ensure we are keeping these children from public view.  You will be reminded 

of this at the start of the events but if you see others taking photos please gently remind them too.  

School is looking very festive with the decorations the children made yesterday hanging in the corridors, our concept of  

using recycled materials has enabled pupils to make some very unique baubles as well as proving that beautiful things can 

be crafted from that which has seen better days! 

I hope you all have a good weekend.  
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Carols on the Playground 

3.40pm Thursday 8th  

December 

Come and sing some carols by 

candlelight with the children on 

the playground    

(weather permitting). 

 

Book Fair 

There is still time to come and 

browse the book fair looking for 

last minute Christmas presents. 

We will be open Monday and 

Tuesday afterschool. 

 

 

Please come and join us for our Reading Workshop at 6pm on Monday 5th December  

in the school hall with Miss Hyde. 

 

We raised £253.00 for Children in 

Need with our non-uniform day. 

Thank you to everyone who  

donated - this is a great amount 

to go to an amazing cause.  

https://www.mapletreeprimaryschool.com
mailto:office@mapletreeprimaryschool.com
mailto:teacher@mapletreeprimaryschool.com


We had a lovely morning with the grandparents yesterday. Breakfast was a hit (some even said it 

was the best bacon they had eaten!), the book fair was a big draw and the decorations crafted are 

now hanging beautifully around the school. It was a fabulous atmosphere and great to see the chil-

dren spending time with family and friends.  

Thanks go to Mrs Varley for organising this and to all staff for the 

early start and behind the scenes  

preparations.  

to Ms Cassidy for organising our fabulous tree which took pride of 

 place at the Christmas Tree festival last weekend ….                                         and to Mrs Vickery-Cox for her leading and supporting our   

                                               wonderful choir and the Sandy Light Switch On.  

                                                Such a lovely occasion and great to be involved.  

  
 

 





DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

Monday 5th Dec 6pm Reading Parent Workshop 

Tue 6th Dec 9:15am–  Year 2 Christmas Assembly 

Wed 7th Dec 9:15am– Year 6 Christmas Assembly 

Wed 7th and Thur 8th Dec 11:30am - Mulberries  

Christmas Assembly 

Thur 8th Dec 9:15am- Year 5 Christmas Assembly 

Thur 8th Dec 3.45pm Carols on the Playground  

Fri 9th Dec 9:15am– Year 4 Christmas Assembly 

Mon 12th Dec 9:15am- Year 3 Christmas Assembly 

Tue 13th Dec 9:15am- Year 1 Christmas Assembly 

Thur 15th Dec 9:15am- Reception Christmas           

Assembly 

Thurs 15th Dec Christmas Dinner - children can wear 

Christmas jumpers. 

Dates can also be found on our website. 

Our target is 97% 

Week beginning 28th November  

The best attendance award is presented 

to: Berries and Rowan class! 

Blossom  

(Mulberries) 

90% 

Berries  

(Mulberries) 

98% 

Fir (YR)  

93% 

Yew (Y1)  

95% 

Aspen (Y2)   

97% 

Rowan (Y3)  

98% 

Poplar (Y4)  

87% 

Juniper (Y5) 

85% 

Cherry (Y5)   

96% 

Elder (Y6)  

92% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week the 

award is for... 
...being  

respectful. 

 

Fir Class: 

Sully 

Yew Class: 

Harry 

Aspen Class: 

Finley 

Rowan Class: 

Evie 

Poplar Class: 

Noah 

Juniper Class: 

- 

Cherry Class: 

Nisa 

Elder Class: 

Samuel 

Well 

done! 

This week’s House Winners      

 

  

 

 

http://mapletreelower.ng2.devwebsite.co.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=67&action=saved

